INVITATION TO BID

The Suffolk Redevelopment and Housing Authority (SRHA) will receive bids for the CHOREY PARK
INTERIOR RENOVATIONS project until 2:00 PM Eastern Standard Time on Monday, November 9, 2020
at SRHAs office located at 530 East Pinner Street. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time.

Bids may be withdrawn only by written or telegraphic request (fax) dispatched by the Bidder in time for
delivery in the normal course of business prior to the time fixed for opening of bids.

Project Bid Documents, including any Addenda, will be on file at the SRHA main office at 530 East Pinner
Street, Suffolk, Virginia. Project Bid Documents, including any addenda, may be obtained from the Project
Bid Documents web site at the following web address starting on Monday, October 12, 2020:

hitps://infoexchange.rrmm.com/UserWeb/Logi n/Login.aspx?v=0

There will be a formal, non-mandatory, on-site Pre-Bid Conference for prospective Bidders to review the
project on Monday, October 26, 2020 at 10:00 AM at the Chorey Park Apartments, 804 West Constance
Road, Suffolk, Virginia 23434. Bidders are strongly encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid Conference.
Questions, answers and conference minutes will be available on Project Bid Documents web site within two
(2) working days following the Pre-Bid Conference.

Attention is called to the provision for equal employment opportunity and payment of not less than the
prevailing salaries and wages as set forth in the Project Bid Documents.

Bidders shall have been in the contracting business for a minimum of five (5) years or able to satisfy the
SRHA of their ability and experience on the type of work involved in this project.

SRHA reserves the right to reject any and all bids, or to waive any informalities in the bidding.
Please contact SRHA Facilities Manager Carroll Barden at 757-925-6495 or 757-335-9677 for further

information regarding the project.
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